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DR. ERIK SEVERSON ENDORSES ROB STAFSHOLT FOR STATE SENATE 
 
[New Richmond, Wis.] – Today, State Representative Rob Stafsholt announced the support of 
former State Representative Dr. Erik Severson in his campaign for the 10th Senate District. 
Severson cited Stafsholt’s conservative leadership and record of delivering results for 
Northwest Wisconsin. 
 
Dr. Erik Severson released the following statement in support of Rob Stafsholt: 
 
“Rob Stafsholt is an effective leader and champion for Northwest Wisconsin, and I’m proud to 
stand with his campaign. With a record that includes fighting to lower taxes and spending, 
fostering an environment for job growth, and ensuring the best education options possible for 
our children, Rob is leading the charge on conservative reforms that are positively impacting 
our region.” 
 
Representative Rob Stafsholt released the following reaction to the endorsement: 
 
“I’m thrilled to have Erik Severson on our growing team. In the Senate, I will proudly build on 
our conservative record of delivering results for the hard-working families who call Northwest 
Wisconsin their home.” 
 
 
Rob Stafsholt is a businessman and 4th generation farmer. In addition to helping manage his 
family’s farm for over 25 years, Rob’s business experience includes previously running his 
family’s food processing company and recently starting and operating a waste disposal 
company. A lifelong resident of St. Croix County, Rob was elected to the State Assembly in 2016 
and has been a champion for Northwest Wisconsin. He has a proud conservative record on 
issues such as economic development, property rights, and sporting rights. 
  
Previously announced endorsements include Gov. Scott Walker, Lt. Gov. Rebecca Kleefisch, and 
Rep. Gae Magnafici, among others. Learn more about Rob’s campaign at Stafsholt4Senate.com. 
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